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On December 12, 2023, Da Nang Petroleum Machinery - Technology Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 127/MTBDN as follows:
The Company would like to provide an explanation regarding the consecutive 05-day increase in DAS share price hitting the ceiling from December 06, 2023, to December 12, 2023.
The Company's share price has shown positive growth in recent sessions due to the overall market recovery. The decision to buy or sell shares is determined by the investors themselves. This factor is determined by the market and is beyond the Company’s control. Currently, the Company's business activities are running as usual with no significant fluctuations.
